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DESCRIPTION:
PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL #05010 — January 20, 2005

e General Motors has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain 2005 Chevrolet
Silverado and GMC Sierra vehicles. The bolt that attaches the intermediate steering shaft to the steering gear
may not meet specification. The bolt may fracture, resulting in the loss of steering. If this happens while the
vehicle is moving, a crash could occur without prior warning

e Dealers are to replace the intermediate steering shaft to steering gear bolt.

e Refer to Product Safety Recall #05010 for further information.

EFFECTIVE DATE:



Initial owner mailing is scheduled to begin: ASAP

GENERAL INFORMATION:

Parts required to complete this recall are to be obtained from General Motors Service & Parts Operations (GMSPO).
Please refer to your “involved vehicles listing” before ordering parts. Normal orders should be placed on a DRO =

Daily Replenishment Order.

Order.

In an emergency situation, parts should be ordered on a CSO = Customer Special

Part Number

Description

Quantity/Vehicle

26030302
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Intended Area Parts Manager, Field Zone Manager, Region-NC, Region-NE, Region-SC, Region-SE, Region-W,
Audience(s): Regional Field Operations Manager, Regional Parts Manager

Involved Brand(s): Chevrolet--Silverado, GMC--Sierra

Document Type(s): Parts

Expiration Date: 03/15/2005

Topic: GM Parts -- C, P-G 2004/2005 Silverado, Sierra Intermediate Steering Shaft to Steering Gear Bolt
GMPO05-011/Product Safety Recall 05010



Thursday, January 20, 2005

This message is to all Chevrolet and GMC dealers. Today, January 20, 2005, General
Motors is announcing product safety recall 05010. The total number of vehicles involved
is 3,610. Please see administrative message WIR20050145 for the involved VIN list.
The VIN list is sorted by dealer business associate code for easy reference. If your
business associate code is not listed, then none of the involved vehicles are assigned to
your dealership. General Motors has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle
safety, exists in certain 2005 Chevrolet Silverado and GMC Sierra vehicles. The bolt that
attaches the intermediate steering shaft to the steering gear may not meet specification.
The bolt may fracture resulting in the loss of steering. If this happens while the vehicle is
moving, a crash could occur without prior warning. Dealers are to replace the
intermediate steering shaft to steering gear bolt. Customer notification letter mailing will
begin on the week of January 24, 2005; GMVIS information will be available on January
25" bulletin 05010 is scheduled to be available on January 21%; the campaign initiation
detail report will be available in GM Dealer World on the week of January 24, 2005.

This message is in GM Dealer World as administrative message WIR20050145.



